
Union action on pay on day of culture
 Hungary 

The KKDSZ culture workers' union has launched a petition highlighting low pay in 
the sector and plans to hand it to the minister of human resources on 22 January, 
the national day of culture. The union will highlight the contradiction of government 
claims that national culture is important while failing to increase pay for museum, 
library and other culture workers for over 10 years or engage in proper collective 
bargaining. The union is planning a number of events in Budapest and other cities. 
EPSU send a message of solidarity.
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